
From: Grant, Christina   
Sent: Saturday, January 29, 2022 12:06 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; loyd.ferguson@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Condo/Senior’s Home at Rousseaux & Wilson, Ancaster 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
As residents of Ancaster we are dismayed at the unreasonably short timeline for approval for this 
project which has such significant impact on the historic Ancaster Centre with respect to traffic & not to 
mention, the 6-7 storeys above the current limit. Have u consulted with the residents? Why is there 
such a rush? 
We are very disappointed in our local government. 
Dr. C. Grant & Sheldon Norton 
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